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Summary 

This bill appropriates $300,000 in fiscal year 2022 and the same amount in fiscal year 2023 from 
the general fund for the PIPELINE program, which provides competency standards and technical 
assistance to employers developing dual-training programs that combine classroom instruction 
with on-the-job training in the fields of advanced manufacturing, health care, information 
technology, and agriculture. 

Prior omnibus laws appropriated $300,000 each year in fiscal years 2018, 2019, 2020, and 2021 
from the workforce development fund to the PIPELINE program. 
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